
 

CORPORATE 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle - Update to FAQ 
 

30 October 2023 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of an update to the Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle FAQ with immediate effect. 

Question 7 of the FAQ has been updated as shown below. 

Will FTSE Russell publish a list of companies impacted by this rule? 

In conjunction with the annual voting rights’ review of existing constituents in June, a list will be published, 
which will detail all constituents of the FTSE GEIS Developed Total Cap, and Russell 3000E indices that 
have voting rights of 25% or less in public hands. This list will also include companies which have been (or 
are scheduled to be) deleted from the aforementioned indices due to failing the voting rights’ requirement.  
The updated list will be published shortly after the publication of the indicative reconstitution and review files. 

The current list can be found using the FTSE Russell website (www.ftserussell.com/products/index-
notices/home/getnotices/all and searching for minimum voting rights hurdle).  

 

An updated copy of the Minimum Voting Rights Hurdle FAQ (v2.1) is now available on the FTSE Russell website: 
www.lseg.com/en/ftse-russell/ 
 
 

  
 
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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